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Sole Source Determination Summary (Services)

Date:  Friday, April 3, 2020


Commodity Specialist’s Name:
Crystal Zelinski
Commodity Specialist’s Recommendation:   FORMCHECKBOX 
 Approved        FORMCHECKBOX 
Disapproved







If disapproved, agency contacted      
Agency: Human Services 





Supplier Number: 158032
Supplier: The Milton S Hershey Medical Center



Sole Source ID Number:  36985
Estimated Dollar Amount:   $250,001- $500 K
Federal Funds: 
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes        FORMCHECKBOX 
No

Check box below and complete Agency name if request is over $250,000

 FORMCHECKBOX 
  The Department of General Services delegates to the Department of Human Services the authority to act as purchasing agency for the procurement of the service(s) listed below.

Please keep in mind that this delegation requires that you carry out this procurement according to requirements of Section 518 of the Commonwealth Procurement Code (62 Pa. C. S. 518) and to the policies and procedures outlined by DGS in the Procurement Handbook.

Services: 
Services are for outpatient and emergency medical services which must be available for all consumers of the Wernersville State Hospital (WeSH) at a local hospital.
Agency Summary:
Previously Department of Human Services (DHS) was utilizing agency contract # 4400011564, which expired on 9.30.2018. Since then all services have been paid via p-card however they can not continue due to the cost exceeding the p-card limit. Currently an EP is in place until 1.16.20. DHS needs to have a funds commitment in place prior to the EP expiration. If services are not available, it could negatively affect the health and well-being of the consumers of WeSH.
Procurement Summary:  DHS, WeSH is seeking to procure outpatient and emergency services for the consumers at the facility. Their current EP expires on 4.16.2020 and there are no other companies that provide this service in their location. Without this sole source, WeSH will not be able to provide these medical services which is critical to the consumers needs. 
It is recommended that this procurement be approved for the next five (5) years.
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